
Aug. 7th 

8/7-8/11 STEAM Fundraiser

8/9  Picture Day

8/11  Frozen Friday 
  Sign Up for Conferences

8/23- 8/24  Conferences
     Early Release (11:40 am)

Beginning soon!

Monday:  P.E.   Tuesday:  Library      Wednesday: Music 

Thursday:  P.E.        Friday:  Technology

A huge thank you to everyone who 
has donated to our Full Steam Ahead 
fundraiser! Let’s keep it going! Next week 
will be the last week to send in 
contributions. The money goes directly 
towards purchasing new shade structures 
for our playground, improving our school 
technology, STEAM program, Art 
Masterpiece, etc. For every $5 donation 
your child raises, they will earn a raffle 
ticket to drop into one of the many prize 
buckets on display. Individual students will 
also receive a prize for each donation 
level achieved. Check out the purple flyer 
that was sent home last week for more 
information.
.

The homework packet going home today 
reflects what your child is learning at school. It 
has a menu page of different concepts, a math 
page and a spelling list. Students also received a 
sight word speed drill paper each week that 
goes with their reading story. Work with your 
student to practice writing the spelling words 
for the weekly test and learning the weekly 
sight words. Spelling tests are every Friday!
 Mark your calendars! Family Conferences 
will be Aug. 23rd  and Aug. 24th . First graders 
will be dismissed at 11:40am both days. An email 
with the Sign-Up Genius link will be sent out the 
morning of Aug. 11th . Slots are first come, first 
served. I look forward to meeting with you to 
discuss your child’s progress. Dibels testing 
results also will be shared at this time.
 Our first homework packet was DUE 
today! Late packets will be accepted only for 
excused absences. Please check for completion 
and quality work before turning it in. Work 
should be done in pencil  A completion grade will 
be reflected on report cards. Thank you!
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